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New Step Require for Individual Rendering/Servicing Providers. 
 
AHCCCS recently implemented a system change in the AHCCCS Provider Enrollment 
Portal which requires action to be taken for applying rendering/servicing providers. The 
document below outlines what is expected at this new step of the application process. 
 

• New Step for Rendering Providers 

https://azahcccs.gov/PlansProviders/Downloads/APEP/NewStepforRenderingProviders.pdf

